
From: Tina Chang
To: MAIL, FPC
Subject: [Letter of Support] AC Aaron Lipski
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 9:06:02 AM

Dear esteemed FPC Commissioners:
 
It is with sincere enthusiasm that I write this letter of support for Acting Fire Chief Aaron Lipski to be
considered and appointed to Fire Chief of Milwaukee. Through several years of collaborating with
Acting Chief Lipski on community and professional projects and initiatives, he has proven to be an
extremely competent and committed leader.  Through his many years with MFD, he has worked
tirelessly to serve our neighborhoods and build the much needed trust in the community with his
transparent, caring and authentic style.  He harmonizes the needs of the City of Milwaukee, our
residents, the MFD team and the private sector so well; this balance is so difficult to find - especially
in today’s environment. 
 
Please accept this letter as my unhindered and full vote of support for Acting Chief Aaron Lipski as
you consider his official appointment.  I have lived in the City of Milwaukee for over 25 years and
have been passionate about serving the community as well.  I sincerely say I have not found a public
safety leader I have appreciated collaborating with more to find common ground and effective
solutions.  I know I can speak for so many that feel the same way.  He is a natural leader that works
hard to better our lives. 
 
On a side note, thank you to you for your hard work on the FPC.  It is obviously not an easy position
(to say the least), and your commitment to this critical function and role is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.
 
Regards,
Tina
 
Tina Chang
City of Milwaukee Resident and CEO, SysLogic
1821 N. Martin Luther King Dr.
Milwaukee, WI 53212
Mobile: 414-491-3590
tchang@syslogicinc.com
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